
   Shepparton High School Soccer Club 

Just a reminder that the Shepparton Junior Soccer Association  

Competition begins on Saturday April 18th. The draw can be viewed 

on the SJSA website on Monday April 13th to find out when your 

team is playing. Shepp High Soccer Club will enter 3 teams this 

season: Under 15 Boys, Senior Boys and Open Girls (which consists 

of some Euroa girls to fill the team like last year).  

All players must have paid their registration of $95.00/or $60.00 for 

Dual players (also playing for a Sunday Club) by Thursday March 26th 

to the School Bursar. A deposit of at least $50.00 must have been 

paid for a player to secure their place on a team with the remaining 

$45.00 to be paid by Thursday April 16th (before the first game). 

Only fully financial players can have their name placed on the team 

sheet for the Saturday game. No exceptions. Even if it means the 

teams play short of players. 

A COMPULSORY TRAINING WILL BE HELD THE FIRST WEEK BACK OF 

TERM 2 ON THURSDAY APRIL 16. Please make every effort to attend. 

The Open Girls team will train on the school oval after school from 

3.30-4.30pm. (The time may change to slightly later if the 6 Euroa 

girls can make it over to training before the first game).  

The under 15 boys will train 4.00-5.15pm and the Senior Boys from 

5.30-7.00pm both on Victory Oval on St Georges Rd.  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING WATER AS THERE ARE NO TAPS.  

All payments, forms and teams should be finalised by this date so 

that we can have a smooth start to the season. 

Any Questions please contact Leanne Abbott on 0417 457 186 


